
Parents Night Out!!! 
Sponsored by Cottonwood Elementary 

 

 
 

When: Friday, November 17th 3:30-7:00 p.m. 
Where: Cottonwood Elementary 

Why: To raise funds for Night at the Museum and because  
our hard working parents deserve a break! 

What: We’ll be having pizza and popcorn, and having all kinds of after school fun!  
Students will be supervised by teachers and Mrs. Ball.  

Cost: $10 per child or a maximum of $25 per family.  Ages 5-12 
If you have questions you may call the school at 294-8050 

or email Mrs. Ball at natalie_ball@USD368.org 
 
Please send in the RSVP below with your payment.  Keep the above portion for your information. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Please return this slip and payment to the school office by November 15th. 
 

Parent’s 
Names________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Name of the adult picking up child/children 
_________________________________________________ 
 
Child #1  _______________________________________________________________  

Teacher_________________________ 

Child #2 _______________________________________________________________   
Teacher________________________ 



Child #3 _______________________________________________________________   Teacher 
________________________ 

Child #4  _______________________________________________________________   Teacher 
_______________________ 

 

Phone number where you can be reached at 
______________________________________________________________ 

Amount enclosed __________________________________          Cash _________________     Check 
___________________ 

Mark Your Calendars!!!!!! 
Parents Night Out!!! 

Sponsored by Cottonwood Elementary 
 

 
 

We will sponsor 3 events this year for Parents Night Out! 
Funds raised will support our annual Night at the Museum and give our hard 

working parents a little time off! 
 

Students that participate do not need to be picked up after school as the fun 
begins promptly at dismissal.  Each event will be a little bit different but we 
will enjoy pizza and popcorn, games and crafts at each one.  This is a great 
time for parents to get some Christmas shopping done, enjoy a nice dinner 
out or just relax at home while your kids have fun at school after hours.   

 
Please mark your calendars with the following dates and we will be sending 
home a permission slip as the dates get closer.  Don’t hesitate to call the 

office or email Mrs. Ball at natalie_ball@USD368.org 



 
 

Mark your calendar with the dates below! 
 

3:30-7:00 p.m. 
 

Friday, November 17th - Feeling Thankful Theme 
Friday, March 2nd - Dr. Seuss Theme 

Friday, May 4th - May the 4th Be With You Star Wars Night! 
 

Permisssion slips will be sent out closer to these dates! 
 


